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Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
 
 

The Regular meeting of the Board of Directors 
of the Monterey Peninsula Water Management 
District set for January 27, 2016 at 7 pm has 
been cancelled. 
 
A Special meeting of the Board of Directors is 
scheduled for January 27, 2016 as shown below: 

3:30 pm –  Special Meeting,Tour of Pure 
Water Monterey Demonstration 
Facility, 14811 Del Monte Blvd., 
Marina CA  93933 

4:30 pm –  Closed Session at MPWMD 
Office 

5:30 pm –  Continued Special Meeting at 
MPWMD Office 


